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Our trustees share updates on the ongoing selection process for FFWPU UK's National Director, with 75 

nominations received. Watch the video for the latest developments. 

 

Thank you to everyone who nominated a candidate for the position of National Director of FFWPU UK, 

and for sharing your thoughts and feedback. We received a total of 75 nominations. 

 

Please watch the video for an update on the selection process which is ongoing. Watch the video on the 

right or directly on Vimeo. 

 

We are grateful for your prayers that Heavenly Parent guides this process. 

 

Here is a transcription from part of the video: 

 

"Among them, we have both first and second generation candidates. This round of interviews is being 

conducted by a selection committee consisting of trustees, a pastor and a previous national leader, and 

after a shortlisting process, there will be an in-person meeting and a final selection by the trustees. 

 

"We hope that by the end of this month we are going to be able to present a candidate, and of course, that 

candidate will be presented to True Mother for her final approval. Thank you so much for your prayers 

and conditions and your thoughts. 

 

"We really appreciate that and let's continue to pray that God can guide the selection of our new National 

Leader" 

 

 

 


